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The submissions on this file, together with the memorandum from the Senior 

Planning Inspector dated April 12th 2018, were considered at a Board meeting held 

on April 26th 2018. 

 

The Board decided, as recommended by the Senior Planning Inspector, that there 

was sufficient written evidence on file to enable an assessment of issues raised, and 

therefore that an Oral Hearing should not be held.  

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 27th April 2018 

 Philip Jones   

 

 


